REMINDERS AND DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
· Forest School – 17th March - Bumblebee
· Friday 17th March: 
Red Nose Day – wear something red £1 suggested donation
· Friday 24th March: Parent Forum: Reading, Maths Mastery and Home Learning feedback.
· Follow us on Facebook Windlesham Village Infant School and Twitter @windleshaminfants if you don’t already and remember to check our website regularly for updates too!
Message from Mrs Ezzard
Apologies for the newsletter not being sent last week-this was due to internet issues.  We decided this newsletter could cover both weeks.
My husband and I thoroughly enjoyed the FOWVIS quiz night and we were grateful to the team who allowed us to join them-especially as we ended up the winners! Thank you to the committee but especially to the Jeffersons who hosted such a fun, interactive evening.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our FOWVIS team have completed the work they started and have supplied and installed a new back fence which looks brilliant; many thanks to all those who made that happen, it looks really good!
World Book Day was a delight and we really enjoyed seeing everyone’s costumes-well done. 
Our Yr 2 pupils represented our school brilliantly at the Coworth Flexlands Football festival and one of our teams won the trophy!  Miss Powell and Miss Burton were really impressed with the children’s enthusiasm and attitude.  Coworth Flexlands made everyone feel really welcome and cared for.
Reading at home continues to improve which is really helping all of our children make better progress this term.  I hope that you have been enjoying Week 1 of our Maths Home Learning focus-we welcome your feedback from the activities that you have been doing at home.
As part of the ongoing focus on promoting a love of reading, we are excited to host a Book Fair on Wednesday 15th March, directly after school in the school hall. A separate ParentMail has been sent with these details.
We will celebrate Red Nose Day on Friday 17th March and ask that children come to school wearing their own clothes-which could be red if you wish.  Suggested donation is £1.
With regards the forthcoming strike action, I can confirm that our school will be fully open as usual.
PE Trainers
As per our Uniform Policy, please could we ask that trainers are the Velcro version and not laced. 
SCL Easter Holiday Club
SCL will be running a holiday club at the school from Monday 3rd to Friday 14th April.  A flyer is attached and the club can be booked via the SCL website.
Sports4Kids Easter Holiday Club
Please find attached details of Sports4kids holiday club running this Easter.
TAMAT Vacancies
Current vacancies with TAMAT can be found on the following links:
Teaching Assistants / Learning Support Assistants Vacancy
 Wrap Around Care Deputy Manager Vacancy
